STATE oF WEsST VIRGINIA
OFFIice oF THE GOVERNOR

| 900 KanawHAa BouLevarp, EAsT
CHARLESTON, WV 25305
(304) 558-2000

EaArL RAY TOMBLIN
GOVERNOR

April 1, 2015

VIA HAND DELIVERY

The Honorable Natalie E. Tennant
Secretary of State

Building 1. Suite 157-K

State Capitol

Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0770

Re: Enrolled House Bill No. 2576

Dear Secretary Tennant:

Pursuant to the provisions of section fourteen, article VII of the Constitution of West
Virginia, I hereby disapprove Enrolled House Bill No. 2576 because it is technically flawed. For
example, the bill refers to boards and commissions that have been repealed; the bill incorrectly
identifies several boards and commissions; and the bill contains several incorrect internal West
Virginia Code citations. Moreover, page 8, lines 41-49 contain numbering issues, including two
subdivisions numbered (8). For these technical reasons and others, I must disapprove the bill.

Sincerely,

QQ{T lin

Governor

cc: The Hon. William P. Cole I11
President of the Senate

The Hon. Tim Armstead
Speaker of the House of Delegates



